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EFOMP Committee Secretary Positions-Open call 

 
Dear NMO Presidents and Delegates, Committee Members, 

 
EFOMP has six advisory committees which function under the EFOMP executive 
committee.  All our committee meetings are held online and the role of the secretary is 
to document the work of the committee by keeping minutes and submitting a copy to 
the Officers (by uploading them in the committee google drive folder), when these have 
been approved by the committee. The secretary also assists the Chair of the committee 
in any tasks related to the work of the committee.  The role is generally held for a period 
of 3 years with an option to renew after 3 years. 
 
We currently have two vacancies for secretary positions in our Projects Committee and 
our Communications & Publications. 
 
Please find below the structure and membership of both committees. 
 
Communications & Publications committee 
Projects committee 
 
As you know, EFOMP is deeply committed to engaging and empowering the younger 
generation of medical physicists as we believe that early career colleagues bring fresh 
perspectives,  ideas, and energy that can help shape the future of the federation— 
which is also their future.  To this end, EFOMP warmly encourages NMOs to nominate 
younger professionals to take on active roles within its structures. We would be 
delighted to welcome early career colleagues for these positions. 
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https://www.efomp.org/index.php?r=structure/view&id=5
https://www.efomp.org/index.php?r=structure/view&id=6


 
 

 
 
 
 
Therefore, we are asking committee members and NMO Boards to consider this 
opportunity and to send any nominations to the Secretary General by Friday 19th of 
September.  
 
A short CV (max 3 pages in PDF form) and letter of intent from the candidate is required.  
 
If you are currently a member of any of our committees you are eligible to apply for this 
position.  
 
The appointment to the secretary role  will be made by the members of the relevant 
committee. 
 
 
 
 

Best Regards 

 

 

 Efi Koutsouveli​                   ​ ​ ​  Brenda Byrne 

 President EFOMP                        ​ ​  ​  Secretary General EFOMP 
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